
P-04-445 Save our Welsh cats & dogs from death on the roads – 

Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 03.05.14 

Dear Kayleigh 

I would be very pleased, at my own cost to invite the Chairman William 

Powell and any other Committee members, at a mutually agreeable date 

between May and the end of June to visit a home or (homes) just across the 

Severn Bridge in England which has/have an invisible fence installed. There is 

a dog training centre further up the M4 in Maidenhead also if desired. 

Kind regards 

Monima O’Connor 


